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Dear Parents/Carers, 

YEAR 1 ASSEMBLY 

As you will know from our dates for diaries, our fabulous Year 1 children are very 

excited to showcase their learning in our year group assembly on Tuesday 21st March 

at 9.10 a.m. 

 

Last week the children brought home their lines to learn. If you are able to encourage 

your child(ren) to learn their lines and practise speaking them loudly, slowly and with 

expression, that would be fantastic! If you have any questions or concerns, please do 

not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher.  

  

The assembly script is mainly spoken by narrators and so children will be wearing their 

normal school uniform. For those few children who are playing a character, we have a 

collection of outfits in school so please don’t worry about costumes.  

   

Access to school will be from 9.00 a.m. via the wooden gates and through the fire exit 

doors straight into the hall. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. We are all looking forward to an extremely 

exciting assembly! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Evans, Mrs Trafford & Mrs Khanom 


